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Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
 
We are writing to inform you about the upcoming World Book Day, which will be celebrated on 
Thursday 6th March 2025. This special day is a wonderful opportunity to celebrate literature and 
foster a love for reading. 
 
 
We have decided to dedicate this World Book Day to ‘Heroes’. These can be heroes from 
children’s literature, graphic novels, comic books or heroes from the past and present who have 
been written about.  
In addition to sharing books, we invite the children to come to school dressed as their favourite 
hero from a book and to bring the book to share.  
 
We want to emphasize that it is not necessary to purchase elaborate costumes; some of the best 
outfits are made using resources found at home, encouraging creativity and resourcefulness. We 
encourage you to work together with your child to create a costume that reflects their chosen 
literary hero. 
 
 
During the day, various literary activities will take place to engage children in reading for 
pleasure. There will also be prizes for the best fancy dress, and all children will receive a £1 book 
token. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs. Starkie 
English Lead 
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